
March 29, 2020 

 

Dear Old Scotch Members and Friends, 

 

We will be offering our first pre-recorded online worship service on Sunday, March 29! Please 

go to our website and choose "Listen to a Sermon" along the top border, or select this 

link:  http://www.oldscotchchurch.org/sermons.html 

The link to the video for March 29 will be on that page. 

 

Also on Sunday, March 29, we will have a zoom fellowship time at 11 AM. You can download 

Zoom in advance or before the meeting at this meeting link. This link will take you into the 11 

AM zoom meeting on that day: 

 

Topic: OSC Fellowship time 

Time: Mar 29, 2020 11:00 AM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/627786745?pwd=Z2V5UExObzV2bEp4Zkg4MDJ2T0pLQT09 

 

Meeting ID: 627 786 745 

Password: 010564 

 

If you have any questions about using Zoom, Chris Macfarlane can help if you email her 

at chris@oldscotchchurch.org 

 

You will want to become acquainted with Zoom, as we will be using this means to meet for 

committee and board meetings. In addition, we are planning to hold our Maundy Thursday 

Tenebrae service using Zoom.  

 

Keep connecting and praying for one another! 

 

Grace and peace, 

Pastor Tracie 
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